
From: Catherine Colley  
Sent: 07 April 2022 08:34 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning Application reference 2022/1187/T 
 
I would like to object to the Central and Cecil Housing Association Insurer’s 
request to fell two trees in the garden of 102-104 Albert Street NW1, (planning 
reference 2022/1187/T). 
 
I live in Delancey Street and my garden backs onto the square of gardens in 
which the two trees listed in the above planning reference are located.   These 
are established trees and add to a green oasis and habitat for wild life and 
would be a huge loss and leave a gaping hole.   It’s a very special area and 
needs to be preserved.  The listed trees are located at the end of the gardens 
in question and surely could be pruned rather than felled?  In all the years I 
have lived  here, Camden Council have been very firm in its policy on the 
preservation of trees and taken a keen interest to make sure residents do not 
fell listed trees in their gardens.    We have very few trees in the immediate 
vicinity and any tree lost, is another nail in our fight for clean air. 
 
I hope you will decline this request. 
 
Kind regards 
Catherine Colley 
 
 
 


